
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
 

Road Reconstruction of Regional Road 20 (West Street) 
Between South Grimsby Road 6 and Griffin Street and 
Road Reconstruction of Regional Road 20 (St. Catharine 
Street) 
Between Industrial Park Road and Townline Road 
In the Township of West Lincoln 
 
Niagara Region will be undertaking rehabilitation and improvement works along 
Regional Road 20 (West Street) between Grimsby Road 6 and Griffin Street and along 
Regional Road 20 (St. Catharine Street) between Industrial Road and Townline Road, 
in the Township of West Lincoln. Works for this project will be completed over three 
stages beginning in July 2019 and reaching completion in October 2020.  
 

• Stage 1 works will occur in 2019 and include: road reconstruction of West Street 
and Regional Road 14 (Station Street) intersection and road works, including the 
installation of a traffic signal at Station Street; road resurfacing and roadside 
improvements including sidewalk improvements along Regional Road 20 
between Wade Street and Station Street; improved pedestrian safety through 
proper crosswalks at Wade Street; and a new parkette and gateway feature at 
Smithville Square 

• Stage 2 works will occur in spring 2020 and include: road resurfacing and 
roadside improvements on St. Catharine Street; and the installation of a 
roundabout at St. Catharine Street and Townline Road.  

• Stage 3 works will occur in summer 2020 and include: road reconstruction of 
West Street between South Grimsby Road 6 and South Grimsby Road 5; and the 
installation of a roundabout at South Grimsby Road 6. 



 

 
The PIC is scheduled for: 
 

Date: Monday, April 29, 2019 
Time: 4 to 9 pm 
Location: Township of West Lincoln Council Chambers 

  318 Canborough Street 
  Smithville, ON  L0R 2A0 
 
The purpose of this PIC is to present information on the reconstruction works and 
construction staging of Regional Road 20. At this time, public comment and concerns 
regarding these topics will be welcomed.  
 
If you are unable to attend the PIC and would like additional information on the 
reconstruction of Regional Road 20, please contact either of the following project team 
members: 
 

Stephanie Huppunen, C.Tech. 
Niagara Region 

1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way  
Thorold, ON  L2V 4T7 

905-980-6000 ext. 3552 
stephanie.huppunen@niagararegion.ca 

Mark Mascioli, C.E.T., L.E.L. 
Associated Engineering Ltd. 

Suite 300 – 509 Glendale Ave E. 
Niagara-on-the-Lake, ON  L0S 1J0 

289-974-0360 
masciolim@ae.ca 

 
If you require any accommodations for a disability in order to attend and participate in 
this meeting, please contact the Accessibility Advisory Coordinator at 905-980-6000, 

Stage 3 

Stage 1 

Stage 2 



 

ext. 3252 or email accessibility@niagararegion.ca to make the appropriate 
arrangements. 
 
Personal information submitted in writing is collected under the authority of the 
Municipal Act, 2001, and will be used by members of Regional Council and Regional 
staff. Any written submissions including names and contact information will be made 
available to the public. Questions should be referred to Ann Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 
at 905-980-6000 ext. 3220. 
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